
Arrangements for LCSD’s Mobile Library
services

     Mobile Libraries 9, 11 and 12 will suspend services during designated
periods in December for routine maintenance, while the Mobile Library 6
service point at Ap Lei Chau Estate in Ap Lei Chau will be relocated back to
the area adjacent to Lei Tim House from December 19 (Tuesday), a spokesman
for the Leisure and Cultural Services Department announced today (November
24).

     Mobile Library 12 will suspend services from December 4 to 9. The
affected service points are Cheong Shing Court in Fanling, Kwong Fuk Estate
in Tai Po, Lei Muk Shue Estate, Tsuen King Circuit Playground, and Cheung
Shan Estate in Tsuen Wan, Kwai Luen Estate in Kwai Chung, and Fu Cheong
Estate in Sham Shui Po. For enquiries about Mobile Library 12 services,
please call 2479 1055.

     Mobile Library 11 will suspend services from December 15 to 21. The
affected service points are Easeful Court and Cheung Ching Estate in Tsing
Yi, Tin Wah Estate in Tin Shui Wai, Lai Yiu Estate in Kwai Chung, Wan Tau
Tong Estate and Tai Yuen Estate in Tai Po, and Kwong Yuen Estate in Sha Tin.
For enquiries about Mobile Library 11 services, please call 2479 1055.

     Mobile Library 9 will suspend services from December 26 to 30. The
affected service points are Oi Tung Estate in Aldrich Bay, Heng Fa Chuen in
Chai Wan, Tin Wan Estate in Aberdeen and Tai Hong Street in Lei King Wan. For
enquiries about Mobile Library 9 services, please call 2505 4690.

     In addition, the Mobile Library 6 service point at Ap Lei Chau Estate in
Ap Lei Chau will be relocated back to the area adjacent to Lei Tim House from
Lei Ning House starting from December 19. The opening hours will remain
unchanged, i.e. from 10am to 1pm, and 2pm to 6pm every Tuesday (except
library closing days and public holidays). For enquiries about Mobile Library
6 services, please call 2505 4690.

     Readers are welcome to use other public libraries during the service
suspension periods. They may also renew library materials by telephoning 2698
0002 or 2827 2833, or via www.hkpl.gov.hk.
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